
Sunday 20th 9:55– 10:25: Prayer before the service @ Dawlish College 

10am Coffee and chat before the service @ Dawlish College 

10:30am: Face-to-Face service @ Dawlish College: Hope is Coming 

Part 3: Hope in the Storm: Alli 

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham 

9:45 am: Prayer for our nation Via Zoom 

7pm: Prayer for the Ukraine @ Keith and Eileen’s House 

Tuesday 9:00-10am: SLT led Prayer: Jane’s House 

Wednesday  

Thursday 2.30-3.45pm Thursday Friendship Group: Meeting in small groups– see 

Ros or Keith & Eileen for details 

Friday  

Saturday  

Sunday 27th Service 10:30: Hope is Coming Part 4: Online service 

Hope that Overflows:  Mark 

 

20th - 27th March 

Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership matters, email: slt.hopechurch@gmail.com 

For ROC Dawlish enquires, email Mark Jones on: markjones198@gmail.com 

To contact the trustees use: trustees@hopechurchdawlish.org 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office on: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 8884692 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 
 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
mailto:trustees@hopechurchdawlish.org


Notices 
This Sunday we will be meeting at Dawlish College. The 

service starts at 10:30am, as usual, but we will be serving 

hot drinks from 10:00. Please do come and enjoy a cup 

of tea or coffee (and maybe a biscuit too)! There will be 

some compostable cups, but it would help us cut down 

on waste if you could bring your own mug. Thank you to all those who have 

volunteered to help with serving hot drinks so far. We could do with a few 

more helpers, so it’s not too late to get involved. Please have a chat with 

Angela Rudall if you would like to help. 

The Service this week is the third in our ‘Hope is Coming’ series, ‘Hope in the 

Storm’. We’ll be looking at our hope that is unshakeable. 

Next week we’re back online thinking about ‘Hope that overflows’. 

 
SPREE SW 2022: 24th-26th June 2022 

Cost: 

STANDARD TICKETS: £68 per person | available from 1st January to 31st March 

LAST MINUTE TICKETS: £78 per person | available from 1st April to 23rd June 

Spree SW is a hugely popular camping & 

activity weekend for young people aged 8 -17 

who come with their church or Christian 

youth/children’s group. If you would like more 

information, or would like to book in, please 

speak to Maureen, Iain or Jess Houghton. 

Prayer this week: 

For the ‘Prayer for our nation’ meeting on Monday @ 9:45 use: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89514849959?pwd=QzRYUTRIU2YxdFJGeitBYklVNkZ6QT09 

Meeting ID: 895 1484 9959 Passcode: 545573 

Wendy has just 3 ‘Try Praying booklets’ left. If there is 

anyone who, as yet, has not got one – she will have them 

with her on Sunday. If you’re not sure what these are 

about, have a look at their website, www.trypraying.org. 

From Tim Wigley - Debt Centre Manager & Debt Coach for Christians Against 

Poverty in Teignbridge.  

Thank you to those who contributed towards the cost of a new phone for my 

work with CAP.  A total of £70 has been raised through Hope Church, and 

together with other churches I have now reached my target! 

Some of you will already have received my newsletter on my work with 

CAP.  We are all experiencing a cost of living crisis in the UK, and those already 

living on the edge will be hit hardest. 

“I still believe some will be left with the choice of freeze or starve.” (Martin 

Lewis - Founder of moneysavingexpert.com who also is an advocate for the 

work of CAP).  Citizens Advice reports record numbers asking for energy 

help.  Many will face the choice of either putting the heating on or eating, if 

they’re not doing so already. I am working on the 

frontline, meeting families who are struggling with 

unmanageable debt in our local area.  If you feel able to 

contribute on a monthly basis to the work of CAP 

Teignbridge, please get in touch. Thank 

you.  Email: timwigley@capuk.org 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89514849959?pwd=QzRYUTRIU2YxdFJGeitBYklVNkZ6QT09
https://www.trypraying.org/
http://moneysavingexpert.com/
mailto:timwigley@capuk.org


40 Days of prayer and giving 
 
As part of our Replanting as Hope Church and preparation for opening the 
Hope Centre, we’re are using Lent for 40 Days of Prayer and Giving (2nd March 
to 10th April). Please join with us in praying and asking: 
 

“What can I give?” to help the opening of the Hope Centre and ministry 
running costs of Hope Church. 

 
“What can I leave behind and surrender?” as we replant from Dawlish 

Christian Fellowship into Hope Church. 
 
We give God thanks for the generosity of Church Members, Attenders, friends 
and external bodies for the current level of giving and progress: 
 

Original build budget:  £1,926,000 
Revised estimated cost: £1,772,000 
Money raised so far:  £1,530,000 
Money to find:   £242,000 

 
We will need some of the remaining £242,000 in order to mobilise the Hope 
Centre so that we can move in and get started.  Please PRAY, please GIVE.  
 
Thank you again, on behalf of the Senior Leadership Team, Trustees and 

Deacons 

What is God saying to you during this time of Lent? 

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

Sponsored Walk: Saturday 19th March  

Would you like to join us on a 

Sponsored Walk to raise money for 

Ukrainian Refugees? (Organised by 

Victoria and Kieron from our Church). 

We will be meeting at Marine Garage 

on Exeter Road to walk, talk and pray 

along the way. We will go from Exeter Road to Powderham Castle and back 

(with options to turn back whenever you feel like it). You're welcome to join 

us, and please sponsor us.  

All proceeds go to CR2EE for the Ukrainian refugees  

Here’s a link to our sponsor page (It will remain open after the event): 

https://www.stewardship.org.uk/pages/HopeChurchDawlishAidforUkraine 

https://www.stewardship.org.uk/pages/HopeChurchDawlishAidforUkraine

